Minutes COLORADO ASSOCIATION OF SKI TOWNS June 22, 2006 Breckenridge/CML

4:30 PM President Paul Strong called the meeting to order and asked for introductions. There was a motion, second and unanimous approval of the March 16 minutes

Nick Teverbaugh, presented a plaque to outgoing mayor and CAST board member Lou Del Piccolo, on behalf of the entire CAST membership.

Paul Strong presented a proposed slate of CAST board members for the upcoming year.

There was a motion and unanimous approval to elect:

Nick Teverbaugh, Winter Park Mayor

Michael Penny, Frisco Manager

Tim Gagen, Breckenridge Manager

John Pryor, Telluride Mayor

Teresa Coons, Grand Junction Councilor

John Pryor was elected as president and Teresa was elected as VP.

The membership approved the proposed CAST meeting locations for 2007:

January 25-26 Frisco
March 8 Denver

June CML Conference

August 23-24 Durango

October 25-26 Jackson, Wyoming

The meeting adjourned.